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Office for Vocations 

1st April 2021
Dear Father,

This year the World day of Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious life will be celebrated on Sunday 25th April, Good Shepherd Sunday. To help you mark this we attach a poster to promote the day of prayer. Please use the following link to access other resources to help you celebrate this important day: http://www.ukvocation.org/?page_id=928.

In the light of the Pandemic, we know that it will not be possible to have a parish collection for the Ecclesiastical Education fund this year however please encourage individual contributions to be made to the EEF fund, which supports  our seminarians. Any donations  should be then forwarded on to Ruth Turley at the Finance Office Cathedral Centre, 3 Ford St, Salford M3 6DW.  

Please hold our seminarians in your prayers: Luke Bradbury and Paul Chisnall at Oscott College, Theo Sharrock at the English College in Rome as well as Carmine Rea and Mark McGeehan at Valladolid in Spain. 
With grateful thanks for all you do to support vocations in the Diocese of Salford.
Yours sincerely,
John Hitchen and David Featherstone
Office of Vocations
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